
Request for New Uniform Standards or Changes to 

Uniform Standards

Name of Person Requesting Change: Karen Givens

Affiliation: Compact Office

Contact Email: kgivens@insurancecompact.org

Contact Phone Number: (402) 620-4142

Request is For: Amendment to Existing Standard

Section and subsection(s) of Uniform Standard if applicable: Expand the Scope of the 

UNIFORM STANDARDS FOR RIDERS, ENDORSEMENTS OR AMENDMENTS USED TO 
EFFECT GROUP TERM LIFE INSURANCE POLICY CHANGE to include group annuities or 
create a new standard for this purpose as riders, amendments and/or endorsements 
are common forms in group annuity filings as well.  

Detailed description of the request, including the scope if a new Uniform Standard, and if 

appropriate also include proposed language consideration: Suggested revisions to 

existing standard:

Title: "Uniform Standards for Riders, Endorsements or Amendments Used to Effect 
Group Term Life Insurance Policy Change or Group Annuity Contract Change”

Scope: "These standards apply to riders, endorsements or amendments that are used 
to effect group policy/contract changes that are required by state or federal law, that 
have been requested by the policy/contractholder for a group term life insurance policy 



or group annuity contract, or that are the result of either party exercising their rights 
under the group policy/contract. Such policy/contract change forms may be attached 
to the group term life insurance policy or group annuity contract on the policy/contract 
date of issue or after the date of issue. 

Detailed explanation of the reason for the request. If a new Uniform Standard, please 

provide support that this type of product has been filed and approved in Compacting 

States. If an amendment to an existing Uniform Standards, please provide support for how 

circumstances or underlying assumptions (whether in regulation, in the marketplace or 

otherwise) have changed: See above.

 Is this change currently accepted in Compact states? Accepted in All Compact Member 
States

Would  this change conflict with any NAIC Model laws or regulations? No


